
Planning Sub-Committee

Meeting of Planning Sub-committee held on Thursday, 6 June 2019 at 7.30 pm in Council 
Chamber, Town Hall, Katharine Street, Croydon CR0 1NX

MINUTES

Present: Councillor Muhammad Ali (Chair);
Councillor Paul Scott (Vice-Chair);
Councillors Chris Clark, Jason Perry and Gareth Streeter

PART A

A45/19  Disclosure of Interest

There were no disclosures of a pecuniary interest not already registered.

A46/19  Urgent Business (if any)

There was none.

A47/19  Planning applications for decision

A48/19  19/01168/FUL 1-18 The Pines, Purley, CR8 2DZ

Replacement of 6 antennas on building roof-top with 12 up-graded antennas 
and 4x600mm diameter dishes, installation of 8 equipment cabinets at 
ground-level, plus ancillary works.

Ward: Purley and Woodcote

The officers presented details of the planning application and responded to 
questions and clarifications.

Mr Mark Flaherty acting as agent of the application spoke in support of the 
application.

Councillor Scott proposed a motion for APPROVAL of the application with a 
condition around cladding. Councillor Clark seconded the motion. 

The motion for approval was put forward to the vote and was carried with all 
five Members unanimously voting in favour. 

The Committee therefore RESOLVED to GRANT the application for the 
development of 1-18 The Pines, Purley, CR8 2DZ.



The meeting ended at 7.44 pm

Signed:

Date:


